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First name: Cooper

Last name: Nielson

Organization: 121 S 300 E

Title: Snowmobiling on Forest Land

Comments: I strongly support leaving the forest open for multiple forms of recreation, and I use Ashley National

Forest for snowmobiling during the winter and camping in the summer with ATVs. I feel it's important to leave the

area open for winter snowmobiling, which allows access to so much range during a long portion of the year. I

would love to see more fund raising and volunteer events. The snowmobile community as a whole cares deeply

about the environment and wants to help. Opening up more land is amazing for so many small businesses that

the snowmobile community provides to the nearby cities.  Please don't take away the land we love! 


